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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Date:  7-22-05

Time:

Mail Control
or  Report No(s).

05-001 License No(s). 07-16529-01 Docket No(s). 030-11379

Name of Licensee: Papastavros’ Associates

Name of Participant(s): Beth Rodriquez - CNMT

Telephone No. 302-737-5990

Subject:
(NOTE:  This will be used as the 
 Documents Title in ADAMS)

Amendment to add Satyajit Sarangi, M.D.  as an AU for I-131< 33
millicuries

Summary: During the July 20-21, 2005 inspection it was noted that Dr. Sarangi was
not listed as an AU for the use of less than 33 millicuries of I-131. 
However, Dr. Sarangi had been treating patients with less than 33
millicuries of I-131 since at least July 2004.  A letter dated February 6,
2003 was found by the licensee however, the letter was never received
by the NRC.  The letter requested that Dr. Sarangi be added to the
license for I-131 use.  In a telephone call between Dr. Sarangi and T.
Weidner on 7/21/05 it was agreed that Dr. Sarangi would not use I-131
to treat patients until the issue of his authorization could be resolved.

I spoke with Ms. Rodriquez to explain what information will need to be
provided in order to add Dr. Sarangi to the license for I-131 use.  They
will provide a copy of his ABR certificate, a completed preceptor form
and documentation concerning his recentness of training and
experience.
Ms. Rodriquez will have the information prepared and faxed ASAP. 
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